
 
 
 
 

Latest update as at 24th of July, 2020: 
We have recommenced seeing patients following directions from government health authorities. 
There are still some restrictions regarding the types of procedures that we can perform. 

 
Your health and safety is of the utmost importance to us and we will continue to operate with 
additional precautions in place to best protect you and our staff. Please observe the health and 
safety information display at reception and follow the directions of practice staff. 

 

Please do not attend your 
appointment if: 

• You or your child/family have been unwell in 
the last 48 hours. 

 
• You or your child have returned from 

interstate/overseas in the last 14 days. 
 

• You or your child have had any contact with an 
individual diagnosed with Covid-19 or are in 
isolation due to potential Covid-19 infection. 

What you need to do: 
 

• Brush your teeth at home before attending your 
appointment. 

 
• Be on time for your appointment to minimise 

waiting room congestion. 
 

• Do not use your phone, touch your face whilst 
in the practice. 

 
• Sanitise hands prior to entering the practice. 

 
• Follow social distancing rules. 

 
• Do not bring extra family members into the 

practice. 
 

• If the reception is congested, return to your car 
and call us on 6331 7117. 
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